
"Very pleasant holiday. Lovely comfortable house providing everything we could need. Enjoyed the Lighthouse Café
and Marine Bar in Old Hunstanton. Visited Wells, Brancaster Staithe and Walsingham. Loved Hunstanton and your
house Cheryl." - Mr & Mrs B & family, 26th May 2022

"Thank you for a wonderful stay at Rowan House. We have all loved the week here. The house was very well re-
ceived by adults, children and dogs alike. Thank you for the thoughtful touches – biscuits and milk when we arrived, a
welcome book detailing everything we needed to know and most of all thanks for the warm welcome and dog treats!" -
Mr & Mrs H & family, 27th May – 3rd June 2022

"Well, three very lucky people have enjoyed a wonderful stay in what certainly has been, this week, “Sunny Hunny”. A
very warm welcome from you Cheryl on arrival and throughout our stay. We have loved every minute at Rowan
House, the extra special touches have been appreciated even though we haven’t used the majority of them. A very
well-equipped and homely house – we feel very privileged that you have chosen to share it with us. Lovely friendly
neighbours too. We would love to return." - Mr & Mrs A & family, 10th-17th June 2022

"Had a good week. House is lovely – great location. Everybody was very friendly. Thank you for the extras!" Mr & Mrs
M, 30th June 2022

"Cheryl, thank you yet again for enabling us to have a wonderful holiday. You are always so welcoming and the house
feels like home from home. Our two weeks in Norfolk has been as relaxing as ever. Thank you for all the extras here
on our arrival and during our stay, it’s all been perfect. Hope to see you next year!" - Mr & Mrs B & family, 8th-22nd
July 2022

"Thank you so much for the use of your lovely home. We all loved Hunstanton, perfect area for a great holiday. En-
joyed the apples and Fizz sends big kisses for the doggy treats. Hope to be back." - Mr & Mrs H & family, 19th-26th
August 2022

"We have thoroughly enjoyed our stay here. The house has everything needed for a very comfortable time. Excellent
location for exploring the Hunstantons. The welcome goodies were greatly appreciated also the runner beans. We
look forward to a future stay!" - Ms R & Mr B, 2nd-16th September 2022


